
THE BIG DEBATE 

Elec
tions for Deanship in the Faculty of Arts will be held on Thursday, 15th January 2015. 

The two aspiring candidates are; Prof. Peter Wasamba, the Associate Dean, Faculty of 
Arts  and Prof. Ephraim Wahome, the Chairman, Department of History and 
Archaeology. 



In an attempt to sell their 
manifesto to the electorate, who are the Faculty of Arts Board Members, the two held a 
debate in the Senior Common Room on 9th January, 2015. 

The outcome will be known on Thursday after the elections. 

 

The Faculty wishes them well as they go through the final touches of the Campaign. 




